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Dear Social Security Administration: 
 
I am an F-1 Nonimmigrant Student enrolled at the University of South Carolina. I do not have an 
on-campus job and I do not have off-campus work authorization. Per SSA Publication No. 05-
10181, I do not qualify for a social security number.  
However, I want to apply for a driver’s license. To do this, I need a rejection letter from the 
Social Security Administration. Jacquelyn Starks of the Columbia Social Security Administration 
advised the University of South Carolina that students in this situation should mail a request for 
a rejection letter.  
This letter is my request. You will also find a completed SS-5 application and copies of my 
passport, visa, I-20, and I-94. Note that I am not including the original documents because I am 
requesting a rejection letter rather than applying for a social security number, as I know I am 
ineligible. 
Please provide a rejection letter for my driver’s license application at the following mailing 
address: ADD ADDRESS HERE. Thank you. 
 
Name: 
SEVIS ID:  
Passport Number:  
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